Republic of the Philippines M ‘;% ?:??L OPRPY

Department of Finance

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
1099 Manila
MEMORANDUM g

To : ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS E‘ﬂ%@ BOC-01-00114
From : A DY BUCO

Deputy Commissioner, AOCGw/
Subject : COMMENT ON THE PROPOSED AMENDMENT OF

CMO 27-2017
Date : 20 March 2019

In order to ensure that all the concerns of the collection districts are considered,
you are hereby directed to submit your comments and recommendations relative to
the proposed amendment of CMO 27-2017 and the subsequent transfer of the
processing and approval of cancellation of entries to the District Ports. Kindly submit
the same within 48 hours upon receipt of this memorandum.

For strict and immediate compliance.
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